

Pennies For Heaven
The annual collection of pocket change to
help support the seminarians at Mt. Angel
Seminary will be active during Lent.

All U.S. coin and bills will be accepted. Help us help them.

The KofC's meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall. All men of the parish are welcome to attend.

Next Meeting, will be April 27, 2017.



ry Sunday h and 5th Sundays m 2-4 PM ...rom 12:30—2:30 PM

Doors open 1/2 hour before start time. Please bring a donation for the food bank.



Altar Society News

April Duties

Funeral Dinners—9; Albs—10:

There will be no coffee hour Easter Sunday.

The Bishop and clergy were very pleased with the Chrism Mass. More to follow next week when Jody can breath again.

Our next breakfast will be April 23rd. Stay tuned for the menu!



See the ALTAR SOCIETY for all of your Confirmation and First Communion gifts! We do SPECIAL ORDERS!

Religious Education



Religious Education Classes are on Wednesdays. After school for K-5th grade and 7:00pm for 6th through 12th. See you there!!! Confirmation will be on April 20th at 7:00pm pictures on the front steps with Bishop Carey at 6:30pm and First Communion is scheduled for April 23rd at

the 9:30am Mass pictures on the front steps with Father Greiner at 9:00am.

The Study Group will meet On April 12th at 1:30pm in the rectory. The topic is The Wild Goose series, session 9 "The Fruits of The Holy Spirit". This is an excellent series teaching about the love of the Holy Spirit. Please come and join us, all are welcome.



From Dawn's Desk



sfdsc.bakercity/. It was a beautiful service and all were very pleased with everything.

The office will be closed Good Friday and Easter Monday normal operations return Tuesday, April 18.



If you would like to donate an Easter Lily in memory of your loved one, we will be accepting them starting Monday through Thursday, April 11.

The foodbank will be closed April 24th through May 5th for repairs. We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause.

On Saturday, May 6th at 11:00 a.m. we will be doing Extra-ordinary Minister training for our new and old ministers. If you are interested in becoming a extra-ordinary minister, please contact me at the office.

If you are interested in any of the other liturgical positions, Lector, Usher or Announcer, please let me know. We can always use the help.

We are still needing money for our poor and needy fund. If you can help, it is greatly appreciated.